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}{ BODA MER Johns Creek, GA 30022

CONSULTING, LLC 770-649-1886 / fax 770-645-6545
www.bodamer.com

April 7, 2014

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215-3793

RE:  The New Knoxville Telephone Company Compliance with FCC ICC/USF Order
Case No. 10-2387-TP-COl; 90-5029-TP-TRF

Dear Ms. McCauley:

Pursuant to Ordering paragraph 1 of Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s (“Commission”)
March 26, 2014 Entry in the above-referenced matter, The New Knoxville Telephone Company
(“NKTC”) submits this Letter affirming its compliance with 47 C.F.R. 851.911, inter alia
requiring competitive local exchange carriers to set intrastate terminating switched exchange
access rates no higher than the carrier’s corresponding interstate rates no later than July 1, 2013.

NKTC’s Ohio intrastate switched access rates are set at parity to its corresponding interstate
rates, as set forth in the Company’s P.U.C.O. Tariff No. 1 submitted in Case No. 13-0866-TP-
ATA. Inthat revision, NKTC set to zero all rate elements not contained in its interstate tariff and
expressly mirrored its interstate services for the remainder. Accordingly, NKTC’s switched
access rate amendments are already in compliance with the requirements of PUCO Case No. 10-
2387-TP-COI and have been since 2013.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, | may be reached at 770-649-1886 or via email to
Eileen@Bodamer.com.

Sincerely,

et rmer

Eileen M Bodamer
Consultant to The New Knoxville Telephone Company

Enclosures
Cc: Susan Quellhorst (via email)
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